Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: SAFE CELEBRATION EVENT

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend out SAFE Celebration Event on ______(Date)_____ at _____(Time)_______. The event will be held at _________(venue)____ and will enable pupils to show you what they have learned during their involvement in the SAFE Programme and be awarded with their SAFE Certificates. 

We hope you will be able to join us to celebrate the children’s achievements. 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours faithfully,

Headteacher
